Subzero Basketball Club - May 2007

Hello everyone,

Hope the new season is going well for everyone : players, coaches, team
managers, and parents.

Could all team managers please pay their training money to Mandy, we
need to pay the YMCA each week so we would like the money when it's due
thanks.

Could everyone please make sure they are on their best behaviour when
playing or spectating. Remember it's all about the enjoyment of the game
whether you're playing or watching. Generally we've been pretty good this
season, this is just a little reminder.

Subzero website : www.subzero.asn.au

We've moved into the world of the internet and the club now has a website.
It's still getting worked on, there will still be lots of changes to it but we're
going to start using it from now on, particularly for communicating with
people from the club (one little email saves hours on the phone). The web
site address is :

www.subzero.asn.au
We've got fixtures on there, the results and ladders will be put up each week
on there and any important or interesting news will be there as well.

To those concerned please note there won't be any pictures of children going
onto the site without parents signing the Permission to Publish forms that
went out in the last week or so. Also, we will never publish names and
pictures together unless it's with the express permission of the parents and it
would only be for a special event (say if someone made the Vic team or
something, or we had a player profile page).
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We're more than happy for comments from anyone about extra things we
can do on there (we also need more photos up there but can't put them there
until the permission slips are signed). There will possibly be a forum on
there one day where everyone can add their own comments for all to see, we
haven't put it up there yet because we still need to work out how it's going to
be moderated (that means we don't know how to stop people (not from
Subzero of course!) putting nasty comments or words on it).

All uniforms are to be ordered over the internet from now on. If you want to
order a singlet have a look at the Contact Us page on the website. If you've
already ordered a singlet and Clare knows about it then you don't need to go
through the website, this is for any new orders from now on. Money for the
uniform must be paid to your team manager, Clare, or Helan before it will
actually get ordered. Please, no more ringing Clare about your uniform, use
the email address on the website. Clare's phone hasn't stopped ringing since
the season started, her ears are getting sore !

Most people nowadays have access to the internet. If you don't have access,
talk to your team manager or see Helan and something can be worked out.

If anyone knows of anyone who would like to sponsor the club could you or
them please talk to Helan (or use the subzero.general email address on the
website). Part of sponsorship deal now is that we can put their company logo
on the website so they'll get a bit more publicity. Thanks to those sponsors
who have already come on board to help out our club.

Finally thanks very much to all the coaches and team managers for all their
great work so far, everyone's doing a great job.

Remember, please use the website (www.subzero.asn.au) where possible to
contact people at the club. The email addresses will be regularly monitored
and all emails will be replied to so you know it's been received. Don't expect
instantaneous turnaround but they will be regularly checked.

Thanks.
The Subzero Working Group (we aren't a committee!).
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